
10/12/17 
 
Hornet families!! 
 
Thank you for your continuous support of Hapeville Charter Schools. As you may or may not know, HCMS and HCCA 
are start up charters within Fulton County School District, which are contracted, or charted to service students. Through 
our charter, HCMS has had several years of success with growing and moving students with great academic growth.  We 
are currently in year 8 of our 10 year charter with Fulton County Schools and the state of Georgia. For the next two years, 
our board and community will be working to develop a letter of intent and a renewal for our schools after this charter term 
is up, June 2019.  In doing so, the charter commission reviews student test scores, and asks that the school increase the 
level of achievement of students.  
 
Therefore, please come to our curriculum night on Thursday, October 19th, 2017 at 5:30pm - 7 pm at the Hapeville 
location, and our admin team and teacher leaders will host a session for our community to discuss the renewal and answer 
any questions regarding the letter sent home last week.  We will also have information available about the  curriculum 
used in our classes to better prepare students for his/her standardized tests in the fall and assignments within the 
classroom. As well as resources and tools students and parents can use at home to extend learning at home. 
 
Thanks for being apart of the Hapeville TEAM!!!  Together we all achieve more.  
 
 
 


